
From: Jeff Armstrong [jarmstrong@alysbeach.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2010 12:34 PM 
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS 
 
The community support organization in our community provides funding in excess 
of $25,000 to charitable organizations every year, including, but not limited to 
the following: 
 
  
 
http://www.lighthousefamilyretreat.org/ 
 
  
 
http://www.cvhnkids.org/main/ 
 
  
 
  
 
I ask that the FHFA to either reject the proposed regulation or narrow its scope 
to exempt fees to 501(c)(3) or 501(c)(4) organizations, conservancy 
organizations or homeowner associations.  
 
 
 
  
 
Jeff Armstrong 
CFO 
EBSCO Gulf Coast Development 
www.alysbeach.com 
EBSCO Industries  
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